
NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS  
Notice is hereby given that the Demarest Board of Education (“Board”) is soliciting proposals for 
the purpose of entering into a contract for the operation and management of the school food 
service program that does not participate in the National Child Nutrition Program.  
A copy of the request for proposals may be inspected and picked up at the Board offices 
between the hours of 8:30 am and 4:00 pm Mondays through Fridays, except holidays.  
 
PROPOSALS ARE 
TO BE SUBMITTED TO:​  
Antoinette Kelly, CPA 
School Business Administrator/Board Secretary  
Demarest Board of Education 
568 Piermont Road 
Demarest, New Jersey 07627 
 
No Later Than: 11:00 a.m. ​ On: Tuesday, April 1st, 2025 
by mail, delivery service or in person. No proposals will be accepted if they arrive after the date 
and time specified above. 
All vendors submitting proposals must use and complete all forms and include all information 
required in the request for proposals. Proposals shall be submitted, in triplicate, in a sealed 
envelope with “Food Service Management Program” clearly marked on the front of the 
envelope. 
Pursuant to P.L. 2004 c.57, all proposals must be accompanied by a New Jersey Business                                  
Registration Certificate issued by the New Jersey Department of Treasury, Division of Revenue. 
All vendors are required to comply with the requirements of Public Law 1975, Chapter 127, “Law 
Against Discrimination” and Affirmative Action N.J.S.A. 10:5-31, et seq. and N.J.A.C. 17:27-1.1, 
et seq. 
The Board of Education reserves the right to reject any or all proposals and waive informalities 
in the process if it is deemed in the best interests of the Board of Education.  
 


